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Dear Parents,                                                                     11th March 2020

                                                                                                           

Foundation & KS1 

 

As part of our Easter celebrations, we are having an Easter Bonnet parade for the Foundation and KS1 children.  

There will be Easter eggs for the winning bonnets.  If you would like your child to take part, please send your 

child into school with their bonnet on the morning of Wednesday 1st April, 2020. 

 

 

 

KS2  

 

Children can take part in an Egg Decorating competition, if they wish to. The theme of the egg competition is 

“The Environment” or “People of History we have learnt about in school”.  You will need to have a hard-boiled egg 

(ask adults for help) and can decorate it in any way you think is effective including using: felt tips, material or 

sequins.  There will be prizes for 1st place in each class and the winners will be 

judged on the following: 

 

 Creativity (independent skills)   

 Originality and presentation 

 Link to the themes given 

  

 

 

Good luck and remember to keep your egg in a sealed container (with your name on the bottom) to bring to 

school.  If you make staging for the egg, please keep it to no more than half a cereal box size.  If your child 

would like to take part, please send their decorated eggs into school on the morning of 1st April (not before 

this date please) 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

                                    

 

                                                   
 
                                                                                                         

 


